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January 2024

Dear family

Re: Sign-Up for Extra-Curricular Clubs at School

| hope this letter finds you well. As we strive to provide a well-rounded educational experience for our students, we
are excited to emphasise the importance of participating in extra-curricular activities at DTC. These activities play a
crucial role in your child’s holistic development by offering unique opportunities for learning, growth, and skill-
building outside of the traditional classroom setting.

Starting from Monday, 15th January, we are implementing a new process for students to sign up for our various
extra-curricular clubs. If students want to attend a club, during break time, students will need to sign up for the club
they want to attend that evening with reception staff, in the dining hall. This initiative aims to foster a sense of
responsibility and autonomy in our students by encouraging them to commit to their chosen activities beforehand,
rather than a spur of the moment decision after school.

We will communicate the specifics of your child’s club participation through the MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) platform.
A message will be sent to families via MCAS, confirming the club your child has chosen to join and the schedule for
their after-school involvement. This will serve as a helpful resource for you to stay informed about your child’s extra-
curricular engagements and plan accordingly.

We strongly encourage your child to explore the diverse range of clubs offered at DTC. Whether its arts and crafts,
science, sports, music, or other specialised interests, these activities are designed to complement their academic
journey, promote social interaction, and develop invaluable life skills. A full timetable of extra-curricular clubs on
offer can be found on the school website here. All clubs run until 4:30pm.

If you have any questions or require further information about our extra-curricular program, please do not hesitate
to contact main reception. We appreciate your continued support in ensuring your child’s holistic development and
educational experience.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Bate

Assistant Vice Principal
Dixons Trinity Chapeltown



https://www.dixonstc.com/uploads/files/dixonstc/Secondary-Extra-Curricular-Cycle-2_2024-01-11-175532_dhkk.pdf?v=1704995728

